
1

Charlie Dissell

From: Nick Bruck <nickb@dcigroup-us.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 3:05 PM
To: Charlie Dissell
Cc: Megan Andrew (megana@warrencountyia.org); Brandon Schulte; Chris Conn; Justin 

Page
Subject: WCJC Weekly Work Plan 

Work Week of July 1st: 
- Thursday is a Holiday and we are not expecting much for Friday.  
- On Monday thru Wednesday we should be removing the last of the foundation demolition. 

 
Looking ahead for the remainder of July there will be little happening onsite other than some existing utility demolition 
and seeding. The new building project bids on July 9th, and pending positive results it will be early to mid-August before 
“new” work starts. I may not shoot you a weekly update during this period. As always please contact me with any 
questions.  
 
Have a great 4th.  
 
 

 

 

 
N i c k  B r u c k  
S e n i o r  P r o j e c t  M a n a g e r   
2 2 0  S E  6 t h  S t r e e t  -  S u i t e  2 0 0  
D e s  M o i n e s ,  I A  5 0 3 0 9   
C  5 1 5 - 2 0 2 - 3 3 9 4  |  W  5 1 5 - 2 4 4 - 5 0 4 3   

 


